
From: Carter Shelton
To: H Singh
Subject: RE: Application #: PL20240113, Lands Redesignation
Date: July 4, 2024 4:52:00 PM

Good Afternoon Harry,

While the land use redesignation would need to be approved prior to the subdivision going forward, the current
proposal is to have one approach for the northern lot from Biggar Heights Bay, and a separate approach from
Bearspaw Road for the southern Lot.

Please let me know if you have any further questions.

Thank you,

CARTER SHELTON, BA
Planner 1 | Planning and Development
ROCKY VIEW COUNTY
262075 Rocky View Point | Rocky View County | AB | T4A 0X2
Phone:  | 403.520.8165
CShelton@rockyview.ca | www.rockyview.ca

-----Original Message-----
From: H Singh 
Sent: Thursday, July 4, 2024 4:10 PM
To: Carter Shelton <CShelton@rockyview.ca>
Subject: Application #: PL20240113, Lands Redesignation

Hello Carter,

I am inquiring regarding the following:

FILE #: 06701012
Application #: PL20240113

I understand that this application is to redesignate the lands for a future subdivision. I would like to inquire as to the
future access to the newly created lot as per the development proposal (map provided in notice). Is there a plan for
that currently?

Thank you,

Harry

Attachment D: Public Submissions

Page 1 of 1
D-1 Attachment D 

Page 1 of 1




